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AM/MT/AR 
 
1 October 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In support of our Science topic Evolution and Inheritance Year 6 are visiting the Science Life Centre in 
Newcastle on Monday 15 October.  The focus of the visit will be to take part in a workshop ‘Fantastic 
Fossils’. 
 
The coach will leave school at 9:00am.  The return coach will leave The Life Centre at 11:15pm and we 
will be back in school in time for lunch.  
 
School uniform and sensible shoes must be worn on the day.  School are covering the cost of the 
workshop.  In order to cover transport costs, we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of up to 
£4.50 per child.  If insufficient donations are received, the visit may not take place. 
 
 
Please complete the permission slip below for your child to attend the visit.    
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs M Tallantyre 

✂----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Year 6 Visit to The Science Life Centre 
 Monday 15 October 2018 

 
I give permission for my child  __________________________________ in Year 6 Willow Class 
 
to attend the visit to The Science Life Centre, Newcastle on Monday 15 October 2018. 
 
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of up to £4.50   

 
 
Signed_________________________________ Parent /Carer      Date _________________ 
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